Thursday, February 26th, 2015 
Lunch  Meeting at 
Old Pueblo Grille 
Social time 11:30 am with lunch served at 12:00 pm
Deborah Brookshire manages more than 1,200 volunteers in a variety  

> of patient engagement and customer service areas.  She has worked in  

> volunteer administration at the VA for 15 years and 20 years with  

> the Federal Government.  She has held leadership and committee  

> positions within the Veterans Administration, as well as with AHA’s  

> Association for Healthcare Volunteer Resource Professionals.  She  

> has been credentialed as an AHA’s Certified Administrator of  

> Volunteer Services since 2009. Deborah is also a member of the  

> Arizona Society of Volunteer Administrators in Healthcare.  In 2005  

> the Tucson Society of Volunteer Managers presented Deborah with the  

> Holly Wreck Award for Outstanding Volunteer Administration. Deborah  

> graduated from the University of New Hampshire with a bachelor’s  

> degree, and from Statue University of New York with a master’s in  

> education. 

> 

RSVP to Wendy Reuter at 548-1323 wendyr60@cox.net by 
Monday,February 23rd.
